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PARTS

ADVISOR 

WANTED

Have knowledge of au-
tomotive and comput-
ers. Be dependable and 
willing to learn. Apply 
in person today!!

PIKE MOTORS

123 N. Hobart

Pampa, TX. 

Mon.-Fri. 8am-7pm	

Texas Rose Steakhouse 
is hiring Full-Time 
only! Cooks, Kitchen 
Help, Hosts & Servers. 
Apply in person, 2841 
Perryton Pkwy., Pampa

Wheeler Nursing and 
Rehabilitation has im-
mediate openings for 
a Cook. Competitive 
wages, mileage, and 
other benefits are of-
fered. Come by 1000 S 
Kiowa St. in Wheeler 
Texas to apply.

Gray County Juvenile 
Probation has an 
opening for a Juvenile 
Probation Officer. The 
minimum educa-
tional and experience 
requirements are one 
year experience in 
Criminal Justice, Social 
Behavioral Science, 
or a related field with 
a B.S. Degree from an 
accredited University. 
Applications may be 
picked up at 1146 N. 
Hobart, Pampa Texas. 
A complete resume 
needs to accompany 
application. Applica-
tions will be accepted 
until position is filled. 

Housekeeping & Laun-
dry positions available. 
Apply in person. No 
phone calls will be ac-
cepted! La Quinta, 500 
W. Harvester.

Garage Sale!

2312 Dogwood

Saturday, June 11th

7am-?

Cash only!

Lots of stuff!

Three Family Garage 
Sale

1406 S. Barnes St.

Thurs, Fri, and Sat.

8am-?

Clothes, Jewelry, and 
lots more!

Humongous Sale! 311 
Oak Dr, Walnut Creek. 
Pampa, TX. Sat. 8am - 
3pm, Sun. 1pm - 4pm. 
Sold our lake house and 
have lots of new things 
to sell! 12’ scaffolding, 
rods and reels, fishing 
equipment, smoker, 
ladder, lions head 
fountain, fiddle, large 
beautiful birdcage and 
stand, kitchen appli-
ances, cookware, dolls, 
Spode dish set, lots of 
new clothes w/ tags, air 
fryer, king and queen 
bedding, tools, rustic 
lawn ornaments, audio 
and cook books, and 
much more!

Garage Sale! 

2320 Dogwood

Sat. 9am - ?

Garage Sale

2619 Seminole Dr.

Sat. 8am - ?

Sun. 10am - 2pm

50 years worth of stuff

DISH Network. $64.99 
for 190 Channels! 
Blazing Fast Internet, 
$19.99 / mo. (where 
available.) Switch & 
Get a FREE $100 Visa 
Gift Card. FREE  Voice 
Remote. FREE HD 
DVR. FREE Streaming 
on ALL Devices. Call 
today! 1-806-545-8291

DIRECTV-SWITCH & 
Save! $39.99 / month. 
Select All included 
Package. 155 Channels. 
1000s of shows / 
Movies On Demand. 
FREE Genie HD DVR 
Up-Grade. Premium 
movie channels, FREE 
for 3 mos.! Call 
1-877-625-9957

Beautiful Condo

2 bedroom, 1 & 3/4 ba.

Fireplace & pool

Water paid by owner

665-3788 or 665-6936

NOTICE TO  
BIDDERS FOR  

PROPOSAL

Gray County will re-
ceive sealed Proposal 
for Repair/Replacement 
of the Main Hangar 
Roof, Repair of the 
Airport Terminal Roof 
and Gutter and Repair 
or Replacement of the 
county Owned Resi-
dence Roof located at 
Perry Lefors Airport 
(9041 FM 282) Gray 
County, Texas.

The Proposal will have 
different options per 
building that include 
Bids for:

1. Repair or Replace-
ment of the Roof at 
the Main Hangar with 
a Similar Material on 
Existing Roof, and Re-
pair of Gutter and Roof 
Damage at the Airport 
Terminal.

2. Replacement or 
Repair of Roof at the 
County Owned Resi-
dence. If Replacement 
is needed, Minimum 
Replacement will be 
a Class 4 Shingle or 
Metal Roof.

The Proposal should 
include:

1. SCOPE OF WORK

2. BONDING VERIFI-
CATION

3. REFERENCES

4. CERTIFICATE OF 
INSURANCE

5. W-9 INFORMA-
TION

6. WORKMAN`S 
COMPENSATION 
INSURANCE FOR 
VENDOR & ANY 
SUB-CONTRACTORS

7. ESTIMATED TIME 
OF COMPLETION

8. BID AMOUNT

Examination of the 
roof will need to be 
scheduled by contact-
ing Mr. James Bagley 
@ (806)663-1133, 
Monday through Friday 
8:00 am until 4:00 pm. 
Questions are to be 
submitted in writing 
to theÂ  Gray County 
Judge’s Office by 5:00 
pm on June 23rd, 2022. 
Responses will be made 
in writing. Verbal re-
plies are not binding.Â  
Proposals should be 
submitted in a marked, 
sealed envelope to the 
Gray County Judge’s 
Office, 205 N. Russell, 
Pampa, Texas 79065, 
no later than 5:00 pm 
June 30th, 2022. The 
envelope shall have 
“Proposal for Repair of 
GCSO Roof July 1st, 
2022 plainly marked 
on the outside of the 
envelope. Proposals 
will be opened at the 
regularly scheduled 
Gray County Commis-
sioners Court Meeting 
on July 1, 2022. Bids 
may not be withdrawn 
after the Bid opening 
for at least thirty (30) 
days, or until Notice 
of Award of Contract 
or Rejection of Bid 
has been received. The 
Gray County Commis-
sioners Court reserves 
the right to reject any 
or all proposals and/or 
bids, to waive defects 
and to waive any or all 
forMALITIES OR IR-
REGULARITIES.

D-60 JUNE 4, 7, 11, 
2022

ALL real estate ad-
vertised herein is 
subject to the Feder-
al Fair Housing Act, 
which makes it ille-
gal to advertise “any 
preference, limita-
tion or discrimina-
tion because of race, 
color, religion, sex, 
handicap, familial 
status or national 
origin, or intention 
to make any such 
preference, limita-
tion or discrimina-
tion”. State law also 
forbids discrimina-
tion based on these 
factors. We will not 
knowingly accept 
any advertising for 
real estate which is 
in violation of the 
law. All persons are 
hereby informed 
that all dwellings 
advertised are avail-
able on an equal op-
portunity basis.

Pam Apartments (all 
are unfurnished) Water 
included. Onsite 
laundry. Pet friendly. 
Service Coordinator. 
Fully equipped kitchen. 
Gazebo. Outdoor 
seating. Community 
room. Planned 
activities.  Rent based 
on income. Handicap 
accessible. 1200 N. 
Wells, 806-669-2594 
pamapts@ccinvest.com

Available August 1st

Sears Building For 
Rent

Over 11,000 sq.ft.

Call 806-669-4386.

DOWNTOWN
PROPERTIES

LARGE
RENT

 REDUCTIONS!!
Service Station

Retail Space
Restaurant/Bar
(fully equipped)
Garage Space
806-665-1875
806-677-6153

NEED SPACE TO
LEASE?

STORE FRONT?
116 W. Foster
 2000 sq. ft.

113 S. Cuyler
 9000 sq. ft.
1433 Hobart
 3800 sq. ft.

Call
 Panhandle Plains 

Realty
 for info. 

806-662-1312

OFFICE SPACE

BEAUTY/ BARBER 
SPACE

Ask about up to 3 
mo.free rent. 

669-6841

412 E. Kingsmill, 
Pampa. 2095 sq. Ft. 3 
bedroom home, 3 bath. 
Call Nita Hogue 
806-663-3900, 
Panhandle Plains 
Realty

930 Mary Ellen, 
Pampa. 934 sq. ft. 2 
bedroom, 1 bath home. 
Call Tisha Calhoun 
903-821-5838, Pan-
handle Plains Realty.

508 Doucette, Pampa. 
1801 sq. ft. 3 bedroom, 
1.75 bath home. Call 
Gay-Lynn Couts 806-
662-1474, Panhandle 
Plains Realty.

1700 N. Russell, 
Pampa. 3 bedroom, 2.5 
baths.This home has 
3797 sq. ft. Call Linda 
Laycock 806-663-
1312, Panhandle Plains 
Realty.

800 E. Kingsmill, 
Pampa. 87458 sq. ft. 3 
bath. Call Cassie 
Cambern, 806-204-
0935, Panhandle Plains 
Realty

7110 Bell St., Amarillo. 
Two commercially 
zoned lots in southwest 
Amarillo, totaling ap-
prox. 1.6 acres. Located 
north of I-40 and con-
venient to Loop 335. 
Call Christy Ufford, 
806-898-0247 Pan-
handle Plains Realty.

Lots

30 & Charles-Linda 
Lapacka, Realtor 
806-662-9611

1516-1532 Lynn St. 5 
lots-Katrina Bigham, 
Realtor 806-898-8510

All these lots and more 
are offered for sale 
with Panhandle Plains 
Realty, 

806-662-1312

Autos for Sale

List your vehicles for 
sale in the Pampa 
News! Ads can also be 
added to our FaceBook 
page with over 11,000 
views. Call 806-669-
2525, or come by 403 
W. Atchison

Handyman

Retired Man, minor 
repairs, painting, 
plumbing, tile work, 
bathroom remodeling, 
etc. Call Gerald, (806) 
662-4867.

NOTICE

TO CREDITORS

Notice is hereby given 
that original Letters 
Testamentary for the 
Estate of T.W. Bolch, 
Deceased, were issued 
on May 31, 2022, in 
Cause No. 10875, 
pending in the County 
Court of Gray County, 
Texas, to: Norma L. 
Bolch.

All persons having 
claims against this Es-
tate which is currently 
being administered 
are required to present 
them to the undersigned 
within this time and in 
the manner prescribed 
by law.

c/o: Vanessa G. Buz-
zard

Attorney at Law

208 N. Russell

Pampa, TX 79065

DATED the 31 day of 
May, 2022

Vanessa G. Buzzard

Attorney for Marilyn 
Hudson

State Bar No:03547900

208 N. Russell

Pampa, TX 79065

Telephone:

(806) 665-7281

Facsimile:

(806) 669-0972

E-mail: vbuzzard@

nts-online.net

D-63  June 11, 2022

NOTICE

TO CREDITORS

Notice is hereby given 
that original Letters 
Testamentary for the 
Estate of Jerry Lynn 
Hood, Deceased, were 
issued on May 31, 
2022, in Cause No. 
10878, pending in the 
County Court of Gray 
County, Texas, to: 
Phyllis Ann Hood.

All persons having 
claims against this Es-
tate which is currently 
being administered 
are required to present 
them to the undersigned 
within this time and in 
the manner prescribed 
by law.

c/o: Vanessa G. Buz-
zard

Attorney at Law

208 N. Russell

Pampa, TX 79065

DATED the 31 day of 
May, 2022

Vanessa G. Buzzard

Attorney for Marilyn 
Hudson

State Bar No:03547900

208 N. Russell

Pampa, TX 79065

Telephone:

(806) 665-7281

Facsimile:

(806) 669-0972

E-mail: vbuzzard@

nts-online.net

D-64  June 11, 2022

REQUEST FOR  
COMPETITIVE

SEALED  
PROPOSALS

The Board of Trustees 
of Pampa ISD is re-
questing competitive 
sealed proposals for 
VOIP COMMUNICA-
TION SYSTEM & 
TELECOMMUNICA-
TION VOICE SER-
VICES. 

Please submit one (1) 
set of proposal docu-
ments and an electronic 
copy on a USB drive 
no later than the below 
deadline. Interested 
parties may request a 
proposal packet from 
the Purchasing Man-
ager, Deidra Longo, 
at (806)669-4700 or 
deidra.longo@pam-
paisd.net or by going 
to www.pampaisd.net 
Departments-Business-
Purchasing, Sealed pro-
posals will be accepted 
until June 30, 2022 at 
9:00 a.m., and are to be 
mailed or hand deliv-
ered to:

Deidra Longo, Purchas-
ing Manager

Pampa ISD

1233 N. Hobart

Pampa, TX

79065

All proposals must 
be placed in a sealed 
envelope and annotated 
with the following: 
Sealed Proposals: CSP 
#2022-04 VOIP Com-
munication System & 
Telecommunication 
Voice Services.

Failure to have a 
proposal physically in 
the possession of the 
school district by the 
above deadline shall 
result in the proposal 
NOT being consid-
ered; fax or electronic 
submissions shall NOT 
be considered. Propos-
als shall be opened and 
read aloud immediately 
following the deadline 
and at the above ad-
dress.

THE DISTRICT RE-
SERVES THE RIGHT 
TO REJECT ANY OR 
ALL PROPOSALS 
AND TO WAIVE IR-
REGULARITIES OR 
INFORMALITIES AS 
MAY BE DEEMED 
IN THE DISTRICT`S 
BEST INTEREST.

WAIVER OF 
CLAIMS: BY TEN-
DERING A PROPOS-
AL IN RESPONSE 
TO THE DISTRICT’S 
RFP,  THE PRO-
POSER ACKNOWL-
EDGES THAT IT HAS 
READ AND FULLY 
UNDERSTANDS THE 
REQUIREMENTS 
FOR SUBMITTING 
A PROPOSAL, AND 
THE PROCESS USED 
BY THE DISTRICT 
FOR SELECTING 
A PROPOSER. AS 
CONSIDERATION 
FOR HAVING ITS 
PROPOSAL CONSID-
ERED, THE CON-
TRACTOR FULLY, 
VOLUNTARILY AND 
UNDERSTAND-
INGLY WAIVES AND 
RELEASES ANY 
AND ALL CLAIMS 
AGAINST DISTRICT 
AND IT`S TRUST-
EES, OFFICERS, 
AGENTS AND/OR 
EMPLOYEES THAT 
COULD ARISE OUT 
OF THE ADMINIS-
TRATION, EVALUA-
TION, OR RECOM-
MENDATION OF 
ANY PROPOSAL 
SUBMITTED IN 
RESPONSE TO THE 
DISTRICT`S RFP.

D-65 JUNE 11, 18, 
2022

A     U     C     T     I     O     N 
TOP O TEXAS AUCTIONEERS

ED BROOKS TX LIC. #13630 
ED BROOKS 806-664-3583 HEATHER BROOKS 806-664-1281   IS PLEASED TO BE OFFERING AT PUBLIC 

AUCTION: 
  ESTATE OF LOYD & THELMA WATERS

1939 EVERGREEN  PAMPA, TEXAS 
 SATURDAY - JUNE 18TH  @ 10:00 AM

REGISTRATION STARTS @ 8:00 AM
AUCTIONEER’S STATEMENT: THIS PROPERTY IS BEAUTIFUL & MOVE IN READY! IT IS AWAIT-

ING A NEW FAMILY TO LOVE! THE CONTENTS ARE VERY CLEAN & WELL MAINTAIN
ED!                                                                                                                                                                                                      

WATCH FOR SIGNS          **HIGHLIGHTS**           WATCH FOR SIGNS
 REAL ESTATE TO BE OFFERED @ NOON: 1939 EVERGREEN  PAMPA, TEXAS: GORGEOUS SPLIT LEVEL HOME W/ 3 
BR 3 BATH KITCHEN, DINING AREA, SITTING AREA, BIG DEN, LAUNDRY, UTILITY ROOM, LANDSCAPED WITH 

ROCK PONDS IN THE BACK, BEAUTFUL FRONT & BACK YARD - LOTS OF SPACE IN A GREAT NEIGHBORHOOD, SO 
MANY EXTRAS

2009 HONDA DN01 TRIKE LOW MILES - GARAGE KEPT
FURNITURE- BEDROOM FURNITURE: BEDS, DRESSERS, CHESTS -  DININGROOM TABLE - HUTCH -  TABLES - 

WOODEN HIGH CHAIR - MIRRORS - CABINETS - CHAIRS -  LAMPS - HIDE A BED COUCH - COFFEE TABLE - MISC
APPLIANCES:  MICROWAVE - S/S ELECTRIC STOVE - WASHER - DRYER - UPRIGHT FREEZER 

KITCHEN: POTS/PANS - BAKEWARE - DISHES - GLASSES - SMALL APPLIANCES - MILK GLASS - KNIFE BLOCK - 
RELATED ITEMS

DECOR: WALL HANGINGS - LARGE LOT OF SUPER NICE CHRISTMAS DECOR - MISC HOLIDAY DECOR - LG LOT 
OF FRAMES - COCA COLA DECOR - COUNTRY DECOR - VINTAGE DECOR - OLD SCHOOL DESK - DESKS - SINGER 

SEWING TABLE - ROOSTER & HEN DECOR - FAITH DECOR  
MISC: CROCKS - QUILT - FLORAL ARRANGEMENTS - VINTAGE (LADIES) HAT COLLECTION - FLAT SCREEN TV - 

GARAGE/PATIO/LAWN & GARDEN:  BENCHES - PLANTERS - GARDENING TABLE - GRILL - METAL PATIO/CHAIRS - 
BIRD HOUSES - GARDEN FIGURES/STATUES - STEPPING STONES - OLD WATER PUMP - OLD PLOW - WAGON WHEEL 
- MILK JUG - PATIO CHAIRS - PATIO CHAIR PADS - SHOVELS/RAKES/HOES/GARDEN TOOLS - FISH COOKER BURNER 

- TOOLBOXES - TACKLE BOXES - LARGE UMBRELLA - DOLLIE - GAS CANS - GARDEN WAGON - TRACTOR SEAT - 
LADDERS - LANDSCAPING ROCKS - TOOLS - RELATED ITEMS - MEDICAL DURABLE ITEMS:   STRAIGHT STAIRLIFT

THERE IS TOO MUCH TO LIST !!   MISC COLLECTIBLES, NOVELTIES, CURIOSITIES & VINTAGE  VARIETY
ALL ANNOUNCEMENTS MADE SALE DAY ARE FINAL AND HAVE PRIORITY- LOOK FOR PHOTOS ON FACEBOOK:                                                                         

TOP O TEXAS Auctioneers@speedyspeaker.   DON’T MISS THIS AUCTION 
THINKING ABOUT HAVING AN AUCTION? GIVE US A CALL! TOP O TEXAS AUCTIONEERS Everything We Touch Turns 

To Sold 
Sale Terms & Conditions: 10% BUYERS PREMIUM - Sold As Is -Where Is Without Guarantee. Cash, Visa/Mastercard/Amex/

Discover, Check With Bank Letter Of Guarantee. Proxy Bidding Available. 
REALTOR LINDA LAYCOCK  BROKER -#0422601 WITH PANHANDLE PLAINS REALTY @  806-662-1312 TO PREVIEW 

THE REAL ESTATE
 10% DOWN AND 10% BUYERS PREMIUM DUE ON REAL ESTATE ON SALE DAY        

HOPE TO SEE YOU AT THE AUCTION!!              TAKE ONE OR SNAP A PIC  

To find 
Breaking News, 
Event Photos, 
& Video Clips.

Facebook

facebook.com/
thepampanews

find us on 
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She’s buckled up right, but  
46% of all children aren’t. 

It’s important to learn about correct car seat use and how to choose the right seat for your child. 

Mom and Dad, am 
I buckled up safe?

Find out how to keep your child safe at SaveMeWithASeat.org

 b
uc

kl

ed up right!

www.thepampanews.com
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Linda Laycock 
806-662-1312 LIC 422601 

Property SOLD "AS IS WHERE IS" No Warranties Expressed or Implied 

2501 BEECH LN, PAMPA, TX 

PROPERTY FEATURES: 
• 3 Bedrooms 

• 2 Masters 

• 3 Bathrooms 

• Formal DIning 

• Sunroom 

• Living Room 

• Sewing Room 

• Utility Room 

• 2 Fireplaces 

• Den with Bar Area 

• Kitchen 

• Tons Storage 

• Corner Lot/2 Car Garage 

• Brick Exterior 

 MA 00:01 retsigeR ,11 enuJ-sreenoitcuA saxeT O poT
 

Ed and Heather Brooks 806-664-1281 LIC 

13630 

COME CHECK IT OUT-2501 Beech LN, Pampa, TX 

Lots Of Shade Trees 

Fenced Backyard 

Patio 

Front Sidewalk 

Panhandle Plains Realty 
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